
Career Guidance Seminar 

 Insights for BBA and BCA Students 

Organizer: Sakal 
Date: [01/09/2024] 

Speakers: 

 Mr. Vivek Velankar, Senior Career Counsellor 
 Dr. Shital Kumar Ranandale, Dean Placements PCET-Nutan & President, 

Maharashtra Association of TPOs (MaTPo) 
 Prof. Dr. H. U. Tiwari, Principal, PCCOER 
 Dr. Smriti Pathak, Principal, PCACS Ravet, Pune 

Objective:  
The seminar aimed to provide career guidance and insight for students pursuing 
Bachelor of Business Administration (BBA) and Bachelor of Computer 
Applications (BCA). This event was designed to help students make informed 
decisions about their future careers by outlining potential career paths, required 
skills, and additional recommendations for each field. 

Our speakers emphasized the need for students to adapt their study techniques to 
the evolving formats of competitive exams, highlighting the importance of staying 
updated with changing exam patterns and maintaining a dedicated approach to 
preparation. They stressed that early preparation is crucial, recommending starting 
well in advance, solving previous years' question papers, and focusing on 
developing competitive skills. Additionally, guidance was provided on selecting 
appropriate undergraduate subjects aligned with career goals and detailed various 
entrance exams and career paths to ensure students are well-informed. Effective 
strategies for planning and preparing for entrance exams were discussed, including 
structuring study schedules, managing time, and engaging in regular practice to 
enhance problem-solving skills. The speakers also elaborated on the admission 
process for BCA and BBA programs, detailing application procedures, deadlines, 
and fee structures, which offered students a comprehensive understanding of the 
financial aspects involved. 

The seminar was successfully completed with active students and their parent’s 
participation and engaging presentations from esteemed guests, providing 
comprehensive guidance that equipped students with essential knowledge and 



strategies for navigating their career paths. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the 
distinguished guests and industry experts for generously sharing their time and 
insights, which significantly contributed to the seminar's success and clarified 
students' future career options. We also appreciate the organizing (sakal group) 
and our staff for their meticulous planning and execution, ensuring the event ran 
smoothly and met its objectives. Overall, the seminar proved highly beneficial for 
BBA and BCA students by offering clear guidance on postgraduate exam 
preparation and career planning. By combining insights on adapting study 
techniques, selecting suitable undergraduate subjects, and understanding admission 
processes, it provided students with a valuable toolkit to achieve their career goals. 

 

 





 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  


